
The Murfin Report.

Admiral Murfin was the Commandant of the Fourteenth Naval District headquartered 
at Pearl Harbor, Oahu. On July 2, 1937 he was put in charge of the U.S. Navy’s efforts to 
find the lost Earhart flight. Four days later, the Coast Guard cutter Itasca was added to 
his command. Reproduced here is Murfin’s report which served as a preface to the Report 
of Earhart Search made up of the combined reports of the ship commanders under his 
authority. Those reports are included individually on this DVD.
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6002 YOUR 6002 1401 WE HAVE HAD NO POSITIONS
COMMA SPEEDS COMMA OR COURSES FROM EARHARTS
PLANE EXCEPT SO CALLED LINE OF POSITION AT 0843
WHICH HAD NO REFERENCE POINT PERIOD SHE GAVE US
NONE OF HER BEARINGS PERIOD BELIEVE SHE PASSED
TO NORTH AND WEST OF ISLAND ABOUT 0800 AND
MISSED IT IN THE GLARE OF RISING SUN THOUGHMISSED IT IN THE GLARE OF RISING SUN THOUGH
WE WERE SMOKING HEAVILY AT THAT TIME PERIOD
JUDGE SHE CAME DOWN BETWEEN 337 AND 90 FROM
HOWLAND AN WITHIN 100 MILES PERIOD HAVE
BROADCAST AS INDICATED 1402





patthrasher
Rectangle










